
	

	

Montpellier,	Tuesday	the	10th	of	August	2021	
	
	

Anindita	DASGUPTA	
Associate	Professor	&	Head	of	School	

School	of	liberal	arts	and	sciences		
Taylor’s	University	

Kuala	Lumpur	
Malaysia	

	
	
	
	
Dear	Madam,	Dear	Sir,	
	
Please	find	this	letter	to	support	the	fact	that	our	book	titled	"Une	écologie	de	
l'alimentation",	Nicolas	Bricas,	Damien	Conaré,	Marie	Walser	(ed.)	(Éditions	Quaé,	
France)	has	been	accepted	for	publication,	with	an	expected	date	of	publication	in	
November	2021.		
It	contains	a	chapter	co-written	by	Anindita	Dasgupta	(“	Réinvestir	la	cuisine	et	le	“fait-
maison”),	that	will	be	published	in	this	book.	
	
Best	regards,	
	
Damien	CONARÉ	
	

	
	
Secretary	General	
UNESCO	Chair	in	World	Food	Systems		
Montpellier	SupAgro	
1101,	avenue	Agropolis	
BP	5098	-	34093	Montpellier	cedex	05	-	France	
damien.conare@supagro.inra.fr	
www.chaireunesco-adm.com	


